Hagerstown, Md.
June 1, 1945.

The newly appointed Board of Election Supervisors (J. Richard Rauth, Wm McPherson Miller and Charles O. Ward) met and organized as follows:

J. Richard Rauth - President.
Wm. McPerson Miller - Vice. Pres.
Charles O. Ward - Secretary

June 29, 1945.

A meeting was held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the office of the Board in the Court House Friday Morning June 29th, 1945, at 10 o'clock.

The following member of the Board were present:

Mr. J. Richard Rauth

Mr. William McP. Miller

Mr. Charles O. Ward

Mr. Calvert K. Hartle was renamed attorney to the Board, effective June 1, 1945.

Mr. Charles S. G. Hartle was renamed Clerk to the Board and the Board of Election Supervisors voted to increase the salary of Democratic register and clerk to the Board to the sum of \$2,100 per annum (\$1200 for services as register, \$600 for services as clerk to the Board and \$300 for expenses. The increase is in keeping with the salary boost given the Republican register under the State Election Law passed by the 1945 Legislature.

Charles S. G. Hartle